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22 November 2022 

POSTPONED 
NATIONAL ARBORETUM 

EXCURSION 

Unfortunately, due to the ongoing rain forecasts, we have had to make the difficult decision to 
postpone the National Arboretum excursion. 

The excursion will now be held in Term 1 2023 with dates to be confirmed. All payments will 
be  carried forward to be used towards the excursion next year. 

Year 6 – All payments will be allocated as a credit to be used towards the Year 6 farewell in 
week 10. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Ngareta Konia Danny Scott 
Acting Assistant Principal Principal 
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